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The Keys Newsletter

MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD TEACHER

Dear Parent / Carer

This week has been transition week (although we have been doing this discreetly 
for some time), children have experienced their new classrooms, new teachers and 
for some, new key stage. There will always be some trepidation as pupils move from 
one class to another, however the very nature of our school means that all the 
teachers know the children, and the children know the teachers and so the 
transitionary period, as I mentioned last week, is much easier. If you do have any 
concerns, please talk to your teacher, they will be happy to help. 

Educational visits continued, with Year 5 visiting Southport Eco Centre. They had a 
great time and were fully engaged in their work on climate change. Year 3 followed 
the footsteps of Roman soldiers as they marched through Chester following a fully 
costumed Roman Centurion.  Again, they had a great time adding to their excellent 
knowledge of Roman Britain.

A big thank you to our PTA who put on another fabulous disco. This time, our Year 6 
leavers had a VIP pre party experience before the Disco. Many thanks to the PTA for 
providing these lasting memories. 

Have a lovely weekend

Mr Robinson



SPORTING ACHIEVEMENTS

Congratulations to Joseph who took part in the Race for Life 

raising £50 for Cancer UK.

Well done Joseph!



CAKE BAKE SALE 
Monday 17th July

St Peter’s School Council are holding a bake sale on Monday 17th

July 2023 to support the Royal National Lifeboat Institution 
(RNLI).

We would gratefully receive any cake donations (no nuts please) 
which we can then sell to raise money for the RNLI.

Packaged cakes (bought from the shop) can be brought into 
school any time up until Friday (14th July).

Home made cakes will also be gratefully received however can 
these should only be brought into school from 12th – 14th July.

Cakes will then be sold for 50p upwards on 17th July.

Thank you for your support.



SCHOOL UNIFORM REMINDER – Pupils Moving to Year 3

For pupils who are currently in Year 2 and moving to Year 3 in September please 
be reminded of  the uniform change when moving into Key Stage 2. 

The uniform requirement will be a shirt and tie instead of the polo shirt that they 
currently wear in Key Stage 1.

SCHOOL UNIFORM

We have a fair amount of pre-owned school uniform in school that may be 
beneficial to some parents.  We have a variety of items for both girls and boys.  If 
you are interested in some of these items please email into school the sizes you 
require and we will look through our stock for you.

HAF SUMMER PROGRAMME

Please click on the link below to access the HAF Summer Programme.

https://new.sthelens.gov.uk/send/activities-events/haf-
summer-programme-2023/

https://new.sthelens.gov.uk/send/activities-events/haf-summer-programme-2023/


END OF YEAR ASSEMBLY DATES

YEAR GROUP DATE TIME LOCATION

Reception Tuesday 11th July 9.15am St Peters Church

Year 1 and 2 Thursday 13th July 9.15am School Hall

Year 3 Already taken place

Year 4 Monday 17th July 9.15am School Hall

Year 5 Wednesday 12th July 9.15am School Hall

Year 6 Tuesday 11th July 9.15am St Peters Church

RECEPTION AND YEAR 6 END OF YEAR SERVICE 

On Tuesday we are holding our end of year service for Year 6 and 
Reception at St Peter’s Church. The service will start at 9.15 am.

On Monday afternoon we will be taking Year 6 and Reception to the 
church and bringing them back that afternoon. 

On Tuesday, please drop off your child directly at church from 
8.45am. If you have siblings to take to school first, please drop them off 
first and then come to church. For any children who go to Little 
Foxes before school we will take these children over to the church.

We need to take a register first, so parents should congregate outside 
the church, and we will let you in as soon as our registration is 
complete.

The service should last no longer than 1 hour.



SCHOOL OPEN DAY TOURS 2023-2024

Parent Open Tours will take place on the following dates:

Monday, 25th September 2023 at 5.00 pm

Monday, 16th October 2023 at 5.00 pm

Wednesday 29th November 2023 at 5.00 pm

Please email school at stpeter@sthelens.org.uk to book a place.

PTA NOTICES

mailto:stpeter@sthelens.org.uk


BAG 2 SCHOOL COLLECTION



COMMUNITY NOTICES



COMMUNITY NOTICES



COMMUNITY NOTICES



SPORT 4 KIDS – SUMMER CAMPS



SPORT 4 KIDS – FOOTBALL HOLIDAY CAMP



Monday 10th July 2023

• Bags for Schools collection – Drop of any bags in school playground

• Afterschool Sports Club – YEAR 1 (3.20pm – 4.15pm)

• KS2 Girls Football afterschool club

Tuesday 11th July 2023

• Reception and Year 6 End of Year Church Service – St Peters Church 9.15am

• Afterschool Sports Club – YEAR 5 and 6 (3.30pm – 4.30pm)

Wednesday 12th July 2023

• Year 5 End of Year assembly – School Hall 9.15am

• Year 6 – Robinwood Residential

• Afterschool Netball

• Afterschool Sports Club – YEAR 2 ( 3.20-4.15pm)

Thursday 13th July 2023

• YEAR 1 and 2 End of Year assembly – School Hall 9.15am

• Year 2 - Swimming

• Afterschool Sports Club – YEAR 4 (3.30-4.30pm)

• Kidslingo Afterschool Club (3.30pm-4.30pm

Friday 14th July 2023

• Year 6 return from Robinwood 

• Afterschool Sports Club – YEAR 3

PLEASE NOTE THE PLAYGROUND GATES WILL BE 
OPEN FROM 3.10pm EACH DAY.

Please note some of these dates may be subject to change.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY



MEDICAL APPOINTMENTS

Please could we ask that you let the school office know in advance if your child 
has a medical appointment. 

Could we also ask that you provide the office with a paper copy or phone screen 
shot of the appointment and inform us what time you will be collecting/dropping 
off your child on the day of appointment.  

HOLIDAY REQUESTS



St Peter’s C.E. Primary School
Birley Street
Newton-le-Willows
WA12 9UR
01744 678630 
stpeter@sthelens.org.uk
https://twitter.com/NLWStPeters
www.st-peters.st-helens.sch.uk

DINNER MONEY
If your child wishes to change their lunch preference please advise the office via email 

giving a week’s notice.  Payment is taken through the School Money Online Payment 

System.

UNIFORM
Uniform can be ordered direct from Touchline UK Liverpool Rd, Warrington,  WA5 1AE, 

01925 413777                            

sales@touchline-embroidery.com

We also have a small number of items on the School Money site under SHOP which you 

can pay for then contact school to arrange for them to be sent home with your child.

ABSENCE
When reporting on the absence line, can we politely request that you leave a brief 

description of your child’s illness rather than just saying they are unwell.  If your 

child has vomiting or diarrhoea please note that they should not return to school for a 

period of  48 hours after the last incident.  This is a local authority policy

Applications for Holiday Leave must be submitted to school at least 4 weeks in 

advance. Forms can be found on the school website or requested from the school office.  

In accordance with Government and Local Authority policy, holidays taken during term 

time will only be authorised in exceptional circumstances.

CHANGES
It is very important that if you change contact numbers, emails or addresses that you 

advise us as soon as possible.  Any changes must be sent into school via email.

Thank you

OFFICE NEWS
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